
 

Union Election Postponed 
March 19, 2020 

Dear Brothers & Sisters,  

As you have seen over the past few months our World is changing daily, if not hourly, because of the COVID19 also 

known as Coronavirus.   With that said, it is with regret that I must inform the membership that the Department of Labor 

has forced the cancellation of the District election scheduled for Saturday, March 21, 2020 at the union hall because of 

the COVID19 concern. The District does not agree with this decision and had put our member’s safety at the forefront 

while preparing for the election. This included hand washing and sanitization stations along with social distancing 

precautions as recommended by the city, county and state.  I have included the Department of Labor’s letter informing 

the District of their intentions to not recognize the election results, along with the response from our legal team at the 

International objecting to the decision without considering the precautions that have been taken.

To date, this is all the information we have regarding the election, if you have questions please contact Dewitt 

Darity at 314-731-0603 ext 108.  Stay safe and watch out for each other.    

 

   President Directing Business Representative 
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